
May SRRC minutes 
Convened at 5:37pm 
 
Treasurer’s report –  
Secretary’s report – April minutes  
Membership report 
667 members (includes first 165 people for Abe’s Army).  Membership discount cards mailed. 
 
Abe’s has a total of 342 signed up, including 61 leaders and 281 recruits. 
 
RRCA conference – Bryan, Dave and Bill felt the conference was a good way to connect with other race 
directors.  There was a lot of discussion around liability issues.  Bryan made connections with the group 
hosting the conference in Spokane, WA.  They were also able to connect with Leslie Jordan and review 
promotional items for the SRRC to consider.  Ashworth awards was approached about making a special 
medal for the 50th anniversary of the half marathon. Met with different registration companies and 
learned about virtual race packets. 
 
Cinco De Mayo – 74 registered but more than that showed up.  Good time reported by all. 
 
WDF directors Donna Brayfield and Marilyn Clark gave an update on the race. They are planning to get 
trophies this year for kids.  Discussed sponsorships and promoting at other SRRC events.  Would like to 
donate money to Ronald McDonald House with proceeds. 
 
Abe Army’s budget was reviewed.  Derek invited to June meeting. 
 
Scholarship update:   Club received 9 applications from students attending SHG, SHS, Porta, Rochester 
and GHS.  Bryan reviewed scores.  Agreed to provide $3,000 in total scholarships.  The top applicant will 
receive $1,000 and four others will receive $500 .  Three other applicants will receive free registration 
for club races for one year. 
 
For the SRRC Annual Dinner in January, Board approved having Chris McDougal (Born to Run author) as 
keynote speaker and a budget not to exceed $14,000. 
 
Moon light run June 22  and Sliders game July 13.  Registration is live on GMR.     
 
2nd Tuesday of month for June, July and August. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:43 pm. 
 
 
 
 


